
Outwood Academy Foxhills
2 Foxhills Road, Scunthorpe, DN15 8LJ

Tel: +44(0)1724 708080

Web: www.foxhills.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@foxhills.outwood.com

Lead Principal: Mr Darren Smith
Head of School: Mrs Tracy Motson
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Dear Parent/Carer

We are delighted to be able to invite you to our Year 9 Guided Pathways evening and
Careers Fair on Tuesday 17th January 2023. The Guided Pathways event will take place from
3:30pm; with talks in the main hall at 3:30pm and 5:30pm, where there will be a full
explanation of the option choices available for your child and support in assisting you with
the completion of the Google form. You will also be able to discuss any queries you may
have with Academy staff.

The Careers event will also take place on the same afternoon between 3:30-5:30pm for you
to come and meet some of our local, and further afield, post-16 providers. There will be a
wide range of stalls from dozens of different colleges, employers and apprenticeship
providers. We would love for you to come and discuss your child's future with the many
experts that will be in attendance on the day. The event will be extremely useful in guiding
and supporting your child in understanding what subjects they feel would benefit them as
they begin to think about their future career aspirations. The event will also assist your child
in making their final option subject preferences.

The evening will also be an opportunity for any parents/carers who may be considering
re-training or returning to education to meet and discuss their own potential studies.
Representatives of local businesses, apprenticeship providers, and further and higher
education coordinators will be available throughout the event to answer any questions you
may have.

Confirmed attendees to date:

Army
Askham Bryan College
Access Creative College
Ask Apprenticeships
Apprenticeships Support North Lincs
Bradbury Group
BG Solicitors
Children’s Health in the Community
Forrester Boyd Accountants
NHC the stables
NYBEB
National Horseracing College

John Leggott College
North Lindsey College
Grimsby Institute
Bishop Grosseteste University
Hull University
University of Huddersfield
North Lincolnshire Council
Scunthorpe United
Orsted
Systemise Fulfilment
York St John University
Progress Careers
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We do hope you will take this opportunity to attend the event in school to gain a greater
insight into what is available for your child in the future. If you have any further questions, or
if you are a small business who would like to be involved in our event please contact me
using the following email address: j.parkinson@foxhills.outwood.com.

Please complete and return the slip below to let us know which options talk you would like
to attend and how many people will be attending. This can also be done via the following
link if preferable: https://forms.gle/J9VfEKsqe1kezjCk7

We look forward to welcoming you into the Academy.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Parkinson
Assistant Principal

PERMISSION SLIP

Student Name_________________________________________________________

I will/will not be attending the options talks on Tuesday 17th January 2023

I will be attending at 3.30pm

I will be attending at 5.30pm

Number attending: ________________________

Signature: ______________________________________ Date:_______________
Parent/Carer
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